Approach to the improvement plan

An institutional quality audit feeds into the ongoing quality management activities of the University of Pretoria. The process of self-evaluation and preparation for an audit in itself provides an opportunity for ensuring alignment with the strategic plan of the University and its implementation sections.

More than three years have passed since preparations for the audit (2007) commenced. In this period the University has developed and implemented the strategic plan in its current format, designed and implemented a new management model, and has more recently embarked on a large scale systems renewal project that will serve to support operations in all of its core activities. 

In the course of these actions the institution has already addressed many of the aspects that it had identified as opportunities for improvement in the self evaluation report that formed the basis for the institutional audit.  In other areas significant progress has been made towards realising the goals that the University has set for itself in the specific area.

The University has therefore decided to respond to the recommendations in the Report by demonstrating the links into its strategic and operational plans.

The improvement plan is currently available in table format hyperlinked per Recommendation into the strategic plan and its implementation sections.

Also incorporated into the Table the reader will find a column linking other aspects singled out for attention in the Report (but not expressed as Recommendations).

The University is also aware of many of the strengths mentioned in the report, and will continue to invest further in those areas. The improvement plan will however not be written to highlight these initiatives.

Link back to Audit & improvement plan page
